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Fisher Phillips’ Katherine Sandberg and Rich Meneghello
Receive the 2018 Burton Award for Exceptional Legal Writing

News

3.27.18 

ATLANTA (March 27, 2018) – Fisher Phillips announces that associate Katherine P. Sandberg and

partner Richard Meneghello have been selected as a 2018 Law360 Distinguished Legal Writing

Award winner by the Burton Awards. Out of 25 winners, Katherine and Rich were recognized for

their exceptional writing in the article, The Die Hard Survival Guide to This Year's Office Holiday

Party.

The Burton Awards are a non-profit program run in association with the Library of Congress. The

program annually honors attorneys for excellent achievements in legal writing. Winners of this

award were chosen from nominations submitted by the nation’s top 1,000 largest law firms. The

awards will be presented on May 22 at the Library of Congress.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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